## **James Feenan**

From:

laura@martyjuana.com

Sent:

Friday, June 23, 2023 7:15 AM

To: Cc: pbscommissions Russell Green

Subject:

Kure Wellness Drive Thru

Mendocino County

JUN 23 2023

Planning & Building Services

Dear Planning and Building,

This letter is on behalf of Kure Wellness, a dispensary that has stocked our products. Although we don't know the details, it seemed strange when their drive thru was closed down. It happened during the pandemic, when cannabis was deemed essential by the State and people needed drive-thru options. What a shame this service was not available for the safety It could have provided. And to hear its still closed with no clear path to reopen seems crazy. The county loses tax dollars with every lost sale due to the lack of convenience. There is at least one other drive thru cannabis retailer operating in California. Let's do what it takes to get it reopened asap. Kure has provided a valuable access point between cultivators and customers for as long as cannabis has been legal.

Thanks for your consideration. Laura & Marty Clein, Martyjuana